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Welcome to the Northern California Spring Showcase !  

Teddy Ciupitu 
Tournament Director 

Bruce Campbell 
President 

The Juventus Sport Club is delighted to once again be the primary host 
for the Showcase.  In this, our third year, we welcome 239 teams from 
Canada, Colorado, Idaho, North Dakota, Nevada, Oregon, Utah, 
Washington, and California. The caliber of this year’s teams is 
extremely impressive.  With all 444 games on high quality all-weather 
fields, this will be a great weekend of soccer.  

We could not organize the Showcase without the generous support of 
our partner clubs and area soccer leagues, high schools, colleges, and 
neighboring youth sports organizations. 

We are especially grateful for the support of several local city 
departments. In particular, the Redwood City Parks, Recreation and 
Community Services Department has been and remains a wonderful 
friend of youth sports.  The Department's commitment to community 
health and youth development through its visionary management of 
recreational facilities is especially impressive.     

Our partner clubs have again demonstrated that our shared love of the 
game goes beyond differences in the color of our uniforms.  Our thanks 
go to:  Alliance FC, Belmont Oaks SC, Castro Valley SC, Half Moon 
Bay SC, Milpitas SC, MVLA SC, Palo Alto FC, Peninsula YSC, 
Stanford SC, MP Strikers FC, and Union City YSL.  We also thank 
Cañada College, Chabot College, Skyline College, and many area high 
schools that made their fields available this weekend. 

We also appreciate the scheduling flexibility offered by other 
community youth sports organizations, including Redwood City AYSO, 
Redwood City National and Highlanders Little League Baseball, and 
the Firehawks Lacrosse Club.  And as always, special thanks go to the 
many Juventus volunteers who helped in so many ways.  Your time 
and efforts are greatly appreciated.      

Last but not least we thank you, the participants – the players and their 
families, coaches, and our college coaches – for joining us.  

We wish you all good luck and a fun-filled weekend! 


